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Success Story 

Concerned Counselor- Varun Chhabra (Complaint and investigation Cell) 

Alleged :- Police Apathy against women 

24.05.2018-The Commission received a complaint from Ms. X regarding alleged non 
registration of FIR by Delhi Police U/s. 377 IPC. She has also stated that she is facing this 
issue since first day of her marriage which was solemnized in year 2002 which lasted up to 
year 2014.  She further alleged that she is approaching the Delhi police from 2016 to lodge her 
FIR under relevant sections.  
 
28.05.2018- The Commissions took cognizance and issued Notice to DCP, South Delhi to 
appear before the Commission. 

30.05.2018- The concerned SHO, PS- Safrdarjung Enclave appeared before the commission 
and sought 15 days time to investigate the matter and also requested to handover all the 
relevant documents to SHO directly.    

15.06.2018- The Police officials have filed the Action taken report in the matter and as per ATR 
it was concluded that as per evidences and documents produced by complainant, no 
cognizable offence is made out. The Police further stated that offence pertains to the year 
2002. The copy of same was provided to complainant for her comments within 30 days. 

25.06.2018- The complainant filed her comments in which she stated that she has the 
recording in cassettes which clearly support her case. She also stated that the concerned 
investigation officer came to her house at around 8 M and recorded her statement and all the 
relevant documents were provided to her.  

09.07.2018- The ACP, Saket appeared and accepted the misconduct in investigation and 
assured that matter will be reexamined and sought some time. 

02.08.2018- The I.O appeared and filed an application that concerned DCP has permitted to 
reopen the matter and investigation will be done by the senior officer in the matter. 

29.08.2018- The Delhi police have transferred the case to SSP, Raipur, Chhattisgarh by 
stating the offence was initiated from Raipur, Chhattisgarh, therefore, the investigation may be 
done by Raipur police. 

20.09.2018- The Commission on the request of Complainant, issued directions to lodge ZERO 
FIR in the matter on which the I.O stated that all the documents have been forwarded to 
Raipur police. The documents were again provided to police to lodge the ZERO FIR. 

05.10.2018- The Chairperson directed to take up the matter with Commissioner of Police, 
Delhi against DCP and police for no compliance of NCW order. 

22.10.2018- The I.O. informed that the police have registered the regular FIR In PS-
Safdarjung Enclave vide FIR number 277/18 U/S. 377 IPC and statements U/s. 164 Cr.PC. 
before the Hon’ble Magistrate has also been recorded. The same is confirmed by 
complainant.   

 
 

 


